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DEAR FRIENDS,  

As Berkshire Community College celebrates its 65th anniversary, we have so many reasons to be grateful. 
We are grateful for the Commonwealth’s MassEducate and MassReconnect programs, which allow us to provide 
free college to so many. We saw dramatically increased enrollment in 2025, making the powerful impact of these 
programs abundantly clear. I’m proud to say the door to higher education is opening wider, providing access to those 
who may never have considered it possible before. 
We are grateful to have been named a 2025 Leader College by Achieving the Dream — a significant honor that 
recognizes the College’s culture of continuous improvement and inclusivity — and for earning an Early College 
designation with Pittsfield High School. By providing a quality education to our students, we make a significant 
contribution to our workforce partners in Berkshire County and beyond. That contribution was evident at the State of 
Work Summit, presented by BCC and partners MassHire, Berkshire Innovation Center, Berkshire Regional Planning 
Commission and 1Berkshire. With three tracks, 15 sessions and more than 40 speakers, the event drew more than 200 
attendees.
We are grateful for all the exciting things that happened at BCC over the course of the past year, culminating in 
our commencement ceremonies with keynote speaker Dr. Noe Ortega, Massachusetts Commissioner of Higher 
Education and champion of equity and access in higher education. Under Ortega’s leadership, free tuition at 
community colleges like BCC has become a reality.  
We are grateful for the hire of a new vice president of Strategic Initiatives and Community Engagement, which 
emphasizes our focus on the importance of community relationships. Our commitment to relationship-building is 
also seen in our energized development team, particularly with the hire of a new executive director of development. 
But most of all, we are grateful for you, our donors, who make everything we do possible. Your contributions to the 
BCC Foundation, which awarded more than $400,000 in scholarships this year, funded nearly 200 scholarships. 
There’s a real momentum happening at BCC — an exciting momentum in philanthropy. We know this because we see 
measurable increases in giving participation and in total dollars raised.
As we face unprecedented need in affordability of and access to higher education, it’s critical to keep that momentum 
going. I urge you to consider donating on a monthly basis if you can, but any donation helps. I am truly grateful for 
your support.

Warmly,

Ellen Kennedy, President

President Ellen Kennedy with Zachary Lipson at the 65th Commencement Exercises at Tanglewood

Front cover: Practical Nursing Pinning Ceremony
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INTRODUCING JIM MANCALL AND THE 
DIVISION OF STRATEGIC INITIATIVES AND 
COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 
 
BCC is excited to welcome Jim Mancall as Vice President of Strategic Initiatives and 
Community Engagement (SICE), a newly formed division designed to strengthen 
BCC’s connection to both campus and community. SICE brings together key areas — 
Marketing & Communications, Development, Grants, Workforce Development, OLLI, 
Institutional Effectiveness, and Community Impact — to better align strategic efforts 
and deepen our impact in the Berkshires. 
Jim joins BCC with a wealth of experience, most recently serving as Chief of Staff at 
Pikes Peak State College in Colorado, where he led strategic planning and institutional 
reorganization. His career also includes leadership roles at Wheaton College and 
Harvard University. Jim holds degrees from Trinity College, the University of Virginia, 
and New York University. His work is grounded in community engagement and 
institutional growth — making him an ideal leader for this new era of collaboration and 
innovation at BCC. 

2024-2025
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BCC BY THE NUMBERS

1,846
TOTAL STUDENTS

66%
FEMALE

57%
TRADITIONAL 

STUDENTS  
(AGE 22 OR UNDER)

43%
NON-TRADITIONAL 

STUDENTS  
(AGE 23 OR OVER)

34.9%
BIPOC STUDENTS  

(BLACK, INDIGENOUS, PEOPLE OF COLOR) 

34%
MALE

White (65%)

Not Disclosed (4%)

American Indian (0.5%)

Hawaiian/Pacific Island  (0.1%)
Asian (2%)

Black (8%)

Hispanic (15%)

Two or More Races (6%)

2024 FALL STUDENT ENROLLMENT

FALL 2024 ENROLLMENT BY 
PROGRAM

Dual Enrollment

Pre-Nursing  

ADN Nursing

Business Administration

Liberal Arts

Psychology 

Criminal Justice 

Early Childhood Ed  

Pre-LPN

17%

6%

4%

3%

3%

3%

6%

12%

9%
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MEET THE DEVELOPMENT TEAM! 
The Development Office at BCC, recently restaffed and restructured, is 
off to a strong start, with a focus on building meaningful relationships and 
strengthening support for the college. Get to know the team! 

REBECCA WEHRY, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT

Hi! I’m Rebecca Wehry, your new Executive Director of Development at 
Berkshire Community College. I joined the team in October 2024 and bring 
experience from my time as Director of Development at Buxton School 
and as the Associate Director of Development at Simon’s Rock, as well as 
development roles at MASS MoCA and Hancock Shaker Village. I’ve been 
fortunate to work with organizations that reflect the creativity and spirit of 
the Berkshires. 

As a Berkshire County native and proud MCLA graduate, I’m thrilled to 
serve the community that raised me. I look forward to connecting with you, 
learning your stories, and working together to support BCC’s incredible 
students. Outside of work, I love volunteering at Berkshire Humane Society, 
spending time with my family (including our dogs and chickens!), and 
getting lost in a good book. Don’t hesitate to say hello! 

MARY BUDZN, ALUMNI RELATIONS AND PHILANTHROPY 
MANAGER 

I’ve lived in the Berkshires since 2018, working for Shakespeare & Company 
and, most recently, Bard College at Simon’s Rock. Joining the Development 
team at BCC has given me a wealth of opportunity to deepen and 
appreciate my connection with the larger, and very special, Berkshires 
community. You don’t have to go far to run into a BCC alum! At BCC, I 
focus on supporting the great work of the Alumni Association by creating 
opportunities for alumni and community engagement. I love that the work 
of the Development team also directly supports current BCC students, 
whose dedication to their education and authenticity is truly inspiring. 

Originally from Cincinnati, OH, I earned my Bachelor of Fine Arts in 
Theatre Arts from Boston University. I continue to perform as an actor 
throughout the Berkshires and truly value being part of such a caring 
community of artists in this beautiful place we call home. 

AMANDA SAARELA, ANNUAL GIVING AND DEVELOPMENT 
OPERATIONS MANAGER 

I joined BCC’s development team in May 2024, bringing more than two 
decades of experience in fundraising and administrative roles at institutions 
including Darrow School, Miss Hall’s School, and UMass Amherst. With 
a strong background in operations and database management, donor 
relations, strategic communications, and community engagement, I’m 
excited to support BCC’s mission of expanding access to education and 
opportunity in the Berkshires. 

Having called the Berkshires home for the past 10 years, I find deep 
fulfillment in nonprofit development work that directly benefits my 
community. Outside the office, I enjoy spending time with my family and 
dog, exploring new places, cycling local trails, and reading a good book. 

Rebecca Wehry

Mary Budzn

Amanda Saarela
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THE BERKSHIRE COMMUNITY 
COLLEGE FOUNDATION 
CREATING OPPORTUNITIES FOR STUDENTS

ATHLETICS ARE BACK 
FOR THE FIRST TIME SINCE THE 
’90S

For the first time in decades, BCC is 
reintroducing intercollegiate athletics with the 
launch of National Junior College Athletic 
Association (NJCAA)-sanctioned women’s 
volleyball in fall 2025 and men’s baseball in 
spring 2026. As a new NJCAA member, 
BCC will compete at the Division III level 
in Region 21, joining peer institutions across 
Massachusetts, Connecticut, and Rhode Island. 

This exciting step brings new energy to student 
life and opens doors for athletes to compete 
at the college level (often tuition-free) while 
staying on track academically and financially. 

Leading the charge are newly hired head volleyball coach Evaguel Rhysing, a former standout player and dedicated local 
coach, and head baseball coach Michael Muscato, a former pro and experienced mentor. Both coaches are passionately 
focused on player development and community pride. Athletics are officially back at BCC... and the energy is building! 

The BCC Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
advancing the mission of Berkshire 
Community College by raising and managing 
funds that support students, faculty, and 
programs. 
Over the past two decades, with the support 
of donors, smart investing, and strategic 
stewardship, the Foundation’s assets have 
grown from $5.43 million to $18.58 million. 
These strong assets provide over $400,000 
in scholarships annually, funds for special 
initiatives, and support for programs like the 
Osher Lifelong Learning Institute. 
Powered by a dedicated Board and working 
closely with BCC’s Development Office and 
Alumni Association, the Foundation helps 
build a stronger, more connected community 

— one gift, one student at a time. 
Behind every student success story is 
someone who made it possible. 

2025 
2024
2023
2022
2021
2020

1510 200

TOTAL ASSETS ($)
$19M

$17M
$14M
$14M

$12.5M
$11M

The fall 2025 women’s volleyball team with their coaches and Burke the Mascot
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UPDATES FROM BCC

TOTAL ASSETS ($)

BCC NAMED ACHIEVING THE 
DREAM 2025 LEADER COLLEGE 
Berkshire Community College has been designated a 2025 
Leader College by Achieving the Dream (ATD), a national 
nonprofit committed to student success and equity in community 
colleges. This recognition honors BCC’s progress in increasing 
student achievement, improving institutional practices, and 
fostering a culture of continuous improvement. 

As part of the ATD Network since 2020, BCC has worked closely 
with expert coaches to implement data-informed strategies that 
support students holistically. Being named a Leader College 
places BCC among a select group of institutions recognized for 
driving impactful change in their communities through access, 
support, and student-centered innovation. 

BCC and ATD staff accepting the ATD Leader College Award

BCC’S LYNDSAY ISHAM-MORTON WINS 
PRESTIGIOUS ADVISING AWARD  
 
Berkshire Community College is proud to celebrate Lyndsay Isham-Morton, Director of 
Academic Advising and Coaching, winner of the Region 1 Excellence in Advising – Advising 
Administrator Award by NACADA: The Global Community for Academic Advising. 
Recognized for her leadership, innovation, and student-centered approach, Lyndsay has 
unified BCC’s advising and coaching teams, created measurable advising outcomes, and 
implemented a new online navigation system to better serve students, especially those from 
historically marginalized communities. 

BCC + PHS LAUNCH EARLY COLLEGE PROGRAM 
Berkshire Community College and Pittsfield High School have 
been officially designated as an Early College partnership by the 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts! This game-changing program 
allows eligible PHS students to take college courses — for free — 
starting in 10th grade. These students earn dual credit toward high 
school graduation and a college degree. Focused on equity and 
access, Early College helps students build confidence, reduce the 
cost of college, and get a head start on their future. 

Lyndsay Isham-Morton
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PHILANTHROPY IN ACTION

$400,000+
SCHOLARSHIP FUNDING AWARDED

196
STUDENTS RECEIVED SCHOLARSHIPS 

51ST ANNUAL AWARDS NIGHT
A CELEBRATION OF DONOR IMPACT AND 
STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT  
Each year, the BCC Foundation proudly honors students 
who have received scholarships made possible by the 
generosity of our donors. These awards, ranging from $250 
to full tuition and fees, recognize academic excellence and 
help meet critical financial need. 
In 2025, your support made a powerful impact: 

Celia Norcross, Logan Osorio and Melissa Myers at Awards Night

THANK YOU, DONORS!
YOUR GENEROSITY OPENS DOORS, EASES BURDENS, AND 
CHANGES LIVES. 
NEW THIS YEAR! We are honored to welcome four new scholarships this year: 

•	 The Klug Family Psychology Scholarship supports psychology students.
•	 The Representative Smitty Pignatelli Scholarship assists Third District 
	  residents committed to civic engagement.

•	 The Gobel and Hollister Scholarship Fund offers general support.
•	 The Joshua L.  Weinstein Scholarship supports students pursuing a career in 	
	 human behavior.

•	 The Zaffanella Family Scholarship aids students in STEM or business fields. 
These gifts open doors and create lasting impact.  

We love to support people who find themselves not where they wanted to be in life, but they are taking 
action to better themselves. When I see a single mother of three children receiving her scholarship, just 
trying to improve her life by taking classes, it’s a very heartwarming experience all around. Those children 
are in the audience, clapping for her, and she’s showing them what she can accomplish with hard work. 
BCC’s commitment to students of all walks of life is truly inspiring.

—Dick and Sue Cetti, Scholarship for Excellence in STEM

AWARDS NIGHT: 
SEPT. 17 • 5:30 PM ROBERT BOLAND THEATRE 
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STUDENTS FOR RECOVERY 
WELLNESS AND BELONGING AT BCC

HARVEST RUN

Students for Recovery continues to grow as a vital support network for 
students in or exploring recovery, as well as their allies. Made possible 
by the generosity of a dedicated donor, the program offered more than 
20 workshops, events, and wellness activities this past year, reaching a 
core community of engaged students through ongoing peer support, 
recovery resources, and inclusive programming. 
Now in its fifth year, the program also celebrated key milestones: 
•	 Hired a part-time Students for Recovery Coordinator to lead peer 		

engagement and expand programming 
•	 Offered one-on-one support, mutual-aid meetings, and student 		

leadership opportunities 
•	 Deepened partnerships with local recovery organizations for 		

training and outreach 
•	 Created a welcoming, shared lounge space in Melville 303 for 		

connection and support 
This work wouldn’t be possible without donor funding, which continues 
to sustain and expand a compassionate, stigma-free space where BCC 
students feel seen, supported, and empowered as they pursue their 
academic and personal journeys.

Collegiate Recovery Week BCC Alumni Panel

SAVE THE DATE FOR THIS YEAR’S EVENT: SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 1.

In partnership with Integritus Healthcare, the 2024 Harvest Run 
once again raised critical funds to support BCC’s Nursing and 
Allied Health programs, preparing the next generation of skilled, 
compassionate healthcare professionals. 
Through the incredible generosity of our sponsors, donors, 
and participants, students are now better equipped with the 
tools, training, and confidence they need to step into essential 
healthcare roles across the Berkshires. 

It’s not just a run. It’s also a free indoor festival with family-friendly 
activities, food tastings, and costume contests, open to all!

www.berkshirecc.edu/harvestrun

   ADN Pinning Ceremony
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BERKSHIRE COMMUNITY IMPACT FUND  
The Berkshire Community Impact Fund, BCC’s newest source of long-term, 
flexible support, was established through the incredible generosity of 
an anonymous donor offering a dollar-for-dollar match. Now exceeding 
$300,000, this endowed fund is growing steadily and is designed to provide 
meaningful, sustained impact for years to come. Once fully matured, it 
will support student scholarships, emergency aid, program enhancements, 
and other critical needs, ensuring BCC can respond to challenges and 
opportunities as they arise. The fund reflects a powerful belief in the future 
of our students and the strength of community. With $40,000 still available 
in matching funds, the donor’s vision continues to inspire a stronger, more 
resilient future for our students and our community. 

WHY RECURRING GIFTS MATTER 
STEADY SUPPORT. LASTING IMPACT.

Recurring gifts provide something every student needs: stability. When 
monthly gifts come in regularly, BCC can plan ahead, respond quickly 
to urgent needs, and make sure resources are there when students need 
them most. 

In FY25, just six percent of donors gave monthly, yet those 40 
supporters contributed $16,000. That steady stream of funding helped 
students cover essential costs like tuition, meals, laptops, and other 
expenses that could have disrupted their education. 

Monthly giving is a simple, meaningful way to make a difference 
throughout the year. It helps ensure students have what they need — not 
just to get to college, but to thrive while they’re here. 

Writing Center Book Swap

PHILANTHROPY IN ACTION

PTK Honor Society Induction Ceremony

Rezeda emigrated from Russia in 2018 with a biotechnology degree but faced 
challenges transferring her credentials and finding work. With determination and 
support from BCC and a MassHire grant, she completed the EMT program and 
passed her certification in early 2025. Now working as an emergency department 
technician at Fairview Hospital, Rezeda balances her career with family life and 
plans to pursue nursing at BCC. She credits the affordability, flexibility, and strong 
community at BCC for enabling her to advance her healthcare career locally — 
proving that with dedication, opportunity is within reach.

Our community is a beautiful place to live and raise kids, but major medical 
centers can be far away. We have good local hospitals, but if something really 
serious happens, you might need an EMT to take you. It’s important to have 
EMTs in the area. Things happen. EMTs help the community tremendously.

- Rezeda Kohlenberger, EMT

Rezeda Kohlenberger, EMT



2024–2025 Impact Report 11  

CELEBRATING OUR INCREDIBLE DONORS    
Each year, hundreds of generous donors step up to support BCC, and we 
couldn’t be more grateful. Your gifts help power everything from scholarships 
and lab equipment to workforce programs, disability services, and even lunch for 
students who need it. 
Thanks to you, students have access to life-changing opportunities, whether 
they’re pursuing a degree, learning English, gaining hands-on STEM experience, 
or getting back on their feet with emergency aid. 
When you give to the BCC Annual Fund, you’re not just donating — you’re also 
investing in futures, fueling ambition, and making our vibrant, diverse community 
stronger every day. 
From all of us at BCC: Thank you for believing in our students and our mission. 

You’re making magic happen. BCC scholarship recipient with past 
BCC President Paul Raverta

2025 BERKSHIRE STATE OF WORK SUMMIT:  
FROM HIRING TO THRIVING  
In June 2025, Berkshire Community College convened more than 200 attendees for the Berkshire State of Work 
Summit. In partnership with MassHire, 1Berkshire, the Berkshire Innovation Center, and the Berkshire Regional Planning 
Commission, this daylong event explored the most pressing workforce issues facing employers across the region. 

With 15 sessions and more than 40 speakers, the summit tackled everything from multi-generational workplace 
dynamics to employee readiness, recruitment, and retention strategies. Keynote speaker JD Chesloff, President & CEO 
of the Massachusetts Business Roundtable, and Cheshire, MA native, urged attendees to think differently about hiring, 
support employee needs, and seek bold partnerships. 

As a catalyst for collaboration and innovation, the summit offered a platform for honest dialogue, practical solutions, 
and shared momentum toward building a more resilient, inclusive, and thriving local workforce.

Berkshire State of Work Summit (photo credit: Luna Posadas Nava)
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YOU CAN ENROLL IN BCC FOR FREE! 
With the support of MassReconnect and MassEducate, most BCC 
students now qualify for free tuition and fees. Whether returning to 
school after a break or starting fresh, now is the time to earn a degree or 
certificate — without the financial burden. BCC’s enrollment is soaring, 
and students of all ages are jumpstarting careers in business, healthcare, 
skilled trades, and more. From small business owners to veterans, our 
students are proving that free college changes lives. Ready to join 
them? Visit berkshirecc.edu/apply to get started today.  

MICHAEL MORSE, VALEDICTORIAN, 
CLASS OF 2025 
Michael’s journey to becoming BCC’s valedictorian was anything but 
traditional. After 11 years in retail, an unexpected job loss inspired him 
to pursue his passion for engineering through BCC’s new Mechatronics 
program. Supported by MassReconnect tuition funding and dedicated 
faculty mentorship, Michael balanced a challenging course load while 
running a small business. His perseverance and hard work earned him 
a 4.0 GPA, and he plans to transfer to UMass for his bachelor’s degree. 
Michael credits his success to the support of his professors and his own 
determination, proving that it’s never too late to take a chance and 
pursue your dreams. 
I told myself, if this MassReconnect thing happens, and I can go to 
school for free, 	that seals the deal. I’m going to do what I have to do to 
pursue engineering.”

—Michael Morse, Valedictorian, Class of 2025Michael Morse, Mechatronics

40 UNDER FORTY AWARDS   
HONORING EMERGING LEADERS AND POWERED BY 
DONOR SUPPORT
The 2025 40 Under Forty Awards celebrated 40 exceptional young 
leaders who are making the Berkshires a better, stronger, and more 
inclusive place to live and work. 
With the generosity of Mill Town Foundation, each honoree received 
$1,000 to donate to a Berkshire-based nonprofit of their choice, 
extending the spirit of giving even further. 
Proceeds from this year’s event, totaling more than $20,000, 
supported Workforce & Community Education Programs at BCC, 
helping to train and uplift individuals across our region. 
This event — and its impact — would not be possible without our 
generous sponsors, donors, and supporters. Thank you for investing in 
our community’s future.

Marina Dominguez, 
2025 40 Under Forty Winner
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OLLI AT BCC 
OLLI at BCC continues to thrive as a dynamic, 
volunteer-driven learning community, offering 
more than 200 classes, workshops, lectures, and 
affinity groups to more than 1,500 members 
annually. In FY25, OLLI’s liberal arts-based 
programming reached a broad and diverse 
audience — locally, nationally, and internationally 

— reflecting its strategic commitment to expanding 
and diversifying its offerings. 
In 2024, OLLI celebrated its 30th anniversary with 
a special event honoring its founding volunteers, 
many of whom remain active leaders and teachers 
today. Here’s to three decades of curiosity, 
connection, and community... and to many more ahead! 
Philanthropy continues to play a vital role in sustaining and expanding OLLI’s impact. In FY25, more than 100 donors gave 
to support OLLI’s programs, and the OLLI Annual Fund brought in over $30,000, ensuring this community of curiosity, 
connection, and learning will thrive for decades to come. 

I’ve gotten lots of training, but I wanted something more. I wanted to continue my education. 
Sometimes people think in-home daycare providers are babysitters and that we don’t have expertise. 
It didn’t matter how much training I had — I didn’t have a degree in early education. I wanted to feel 
more qualified... BCC has really taught me that no matter what, we’re not done learning. Being an 
early educator, I want to be a lifelong learner — and I want to create lifelong learners.”

- Jessica Hall, Early Childhood Education graduate

Students watching the solar eclipse 

 An OLLI “Antiques Roadshow” program with Master Conservator Troy Amuso
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THANK YOU, DONORS!
FOUNDERS CIRCLE  
$25,000+
Anonymous 
Nicholas Boraski*
Leslie Setterholm Curtis
Estate of Ruth and Robert 
White*
Keye Hollister*

PRESIDENT’S 
SOCIETY  
$10,000-$24,999
Julia Bowen and Brad Svrluga
Richard and Susan Cetti
Eugene A. Dellea
Ellen Kennedy and Mark Gold
Marc Michel ’72

BERKSHIRE CIRCLE 
$5,000-$9,999
Paul and Sharon Raverta
Arthur Sherman

AMBASSADOR’S 
SOCIETY 
$1,000-$4,999
Anonymous
Dr. Cathryn Addy
Charles J. Bonenti
Reena Bucknell
Dominic M. Caparello ’67
Lisa Daniels
Bill and Susan Dunlaevy
R. Lee Easter
Danielle Gonzalez
Laurie Gordy
Len Gray
Sarah Hitchcock-DeGregori
Barbara and Andrew Hochberg
Karen Hubbard
Jane Iredale
Genet Jeanjean
Philippe Jeanjean
Richard P. Kelly
Sally S. Kimball
Adam Klepetar and Carrie 
Barth
Madeline Krauser
Eric and Elisabeth Lamoureaux
Nancy Lamoureaux ’71

Conrad Liebenow
Susan and David Lombard
Carl MacMillan ’75
Ronald & Iris Maitland
Roger W. Manring
Richard Matturro and Mary 
Trevor Thomas
Dr. Frank Morgan
Allyce Najimy
Shirin and Jerry Nash
Mauricio O’Connell ’01
Kerry & Grayson Memorial 
Fund
John and Mary Philpott
Donna Pignatelli
Bernie A. Pinsonnault ’70 & 
Dianne Cutillo
Pamela Roberts ’83
Robert and Darlene Rodowicz
Myrna Shapiro
Stanley ’71 & Paula Walczyk
Win and Vanessa Wassenar
Rebecca Wehry

ADVOCATE 
$250-$999
Anonymous 
Annette Allen ’70 and Paul 
Allen ’71
Annie Amato
Henry Barrett
Dr. Constance Berman
Bob Braddick and Hope Davis
Austin ’72 & Lynda ’00 Brazee
Rachel Brier
Kristen Brouker-Botelho
Catheryn Chacon ’12
Claudine M. Chavanne and 
Harry Chavanne
Kevin Chittim
Linda Clairmont (Tyer)
C. Jeffrey and Judith Cook
Ellen Croibier and Peter B. 
Levine
Josh Cutler
Linda and Jonathan Daube
Elizabeth Dister
Janet Dohoney
Michael Doucette ’79 and 
Karen Doucette
Jeffrey Dupuis ’94

Arleen T. Flaherty
Christopher Fletcher
King Francis
Gena Frank
Lisa Glantz
Adrienne Glasgow
Tom Green
Daphne Griffin-Staines
Christopher and Mary Jean 
Guidette
David Hall
Sally Harris
Samantha Hodgkins
Anne and Richard Horvitz
Martin ’80 and Robyn Huban
Doreen Hutchinson
Albert Ingegni, III
J Cathern James
Wendy Jennis
Gordon and Susan Josephson
Larry and Hulda Jowett
Kevin and Vanessa Kennedy
Lorelei Kiely
Bill ’67 and Marilyn Kirby
Kimberly J. Kisselbrock
Robert Bieniek and Rae 
Langsdale
Patrick Larkin ’76
Michael Leary Considine
Daniel Leonard
Peter and Beth Levin
Peter Levine
Jose  Machado
Katie McCool
Nancy J. McIntire
Maureen McLaughlin
Enid Michelman
Tiffany Moreno
William D. Mulholland and 
Patti Boynton
Matthew Muller
Sara J. Nuciforo, M.D.
Eric Nystrom
John ’80 and Anne O’Brien
Thomas J. O’Brien
Dirk Peterson
Donald and Suzanne Pfeifer
Dr. Cheryl Phillips Casper and 
Mr. William Casper
Ms. Ann M. Phillips ’73

Irving and Sharon Picard
Michael Pignatelli
Mary Jo  Piretti Miller
Kathleen Plungis
Frederick Puddester
Sheri L. Quinn
Marietta Rapetti Cawse and 
James N. Cawse
Chris Raymond
Adam Rice
Anthony J. Rinaldi
Donald and Alice Roth
Anne M. Roy
Dennis Ryan ’71
John and Wilma Shaefer
Elizabeth  Sheffer Winig
Richard and Marcie Simons
Ms. Monica Sinclair and  
Mr. Brian Hailes
Lisa A. Slosek
Ann Stevens
Bill ’74 and Rose Ann Sturgeon
Sharon (Tyska) Sullivan ’73
Eleanor Tillinghast
John E. Toole
Liana Toscanini
Ruth W. Tucker
Malvina Wasserman
Carol J. Way
Donald Weber
Ellen I. Whittaker ’79
Joseph Wilkinson
Rene Wood
Christina and Michael Wynn

SUSTAINER 
$100-$249
Anonymous (4)
Robert Allard
David and Therese ’74  Allen
Tracy L. Allen
John and Margaret Anthony
Kim ’04 and Chris Aylesworth
Chris Barash
Peter S. Barrett
Ashley Benson
Elizabeth Bergstein and Jack 
Tucker
Deborah L. Bianchi
Scott Blech

* Fondly remembered Endowed scholarship donors
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Ray ’96 and Pat Boudreau
Scott Bradley
Arline Breskin
Cindy Brightly
Brian Broderick
Diana D. Brooks
Joan B. Brotman
Robert ’69 and Judith Brower
Toni Buckley
Gerard and Kate Burke
Robert Cahillane
Alex Carnevale
Anthony Caropreso
Neal H. Carpenter
John and Kathleen Case
Brian Cavanaugh
Jeffrey and Karen Chapman, 
Korie Crossman, and  
Katie Milton
Shane Clark ’05
Bruce and Joan Cohen
Judy Cromwell
Linda  Cruise
Ann D. Deely
Philip and Hilary Deely
Peter Dillon
Jason Dion
Lynn ’05 and Keith ’75 Dodge
Beth Dolan
Meghan Donnelly
Peter and Cheryl Dorfman
Jeff Doscher*
William Dougherty
Cynthia S. Dow
Robert Duncan
Dr. Traci Dundas
Richard Dunn
Marsha Edell
Dan England
Cheryl Ericson
T. H. Evans
Michael Farella
Richard Felver
Jennifer Filippi
Kenneth Fogarty
Kathleen Galvin
Alicia Ginsberg
Karen and Hank Gold
John M. Gowdey
Marion Grant
David and Louise Hagerty
Julie and Steven Hannum
Janeth Hendershot

Lisa  Herringshaw
Susie and Stuart Hirshfield
Renee Huyghue ’11
Ellen Hynes ’79
Linda J. Iverson
Susan Jaskot
Lisa Jester
Sandra Jorling
Barbara Kalish
Elihu Katzman
Sheila Keator
Lisa Keen
Ann Kerwood
Jennifer and Matthew Kerwood
John and Katherine Kidd
Robin Kimbrough-Melton
Helen and Sigurd Kimpel
JoAnn Kosiorek
Brian K. Kulig
Carol Kuller
Ann M. Labier
Teresa Laing
John Lambert
Barbara and Ed Lane
Christopher Laney
Frederick A. Lantz
Frank A. Laragione
Mr. John J. Lipa ’66
Patrick Litano, LMIT, LSCW
David L. Lloyd
Frederic MacDonald-Dennis
Barbara Mahony
Jim Mancall
Peter M Marchetti ’89
Christina Markham
Jorja-Ann Marsden
Denise Marshall
Matthew Martin
Elana Maruk
Mary Massery
Lisa J. Mattila
Ed and Ruth McCormick
James W. McCormick
William and Mary McGurk
Kerry McMahon
Erin McNamara
Michelle Mellace
Loreena Merlini
Andrew Miller
Estelle Miller
Nancy L. Minkler
Fredric Rutberg and Judith 

Monachina ’80
Lori A. Moon
Anne and Dennis* Moore
Diane Moran
Thomas Murphy
Raymond B. Murray
Melissa ’89 and Karl Myers ’86
Judith and Alex Nardacci
Kathy Naventi-Brown
Celia Norcross
Kolby Palmer
Mark L. Paloolian
P M and Stevan Patterson
Diane Pearlman
Janie and Larry Pellish
Susan Pinsker
Kathleen Piretti
Richard Piretti
Charles Popper
Charlene Prince
Elizabeth Puntin
Steven R. Pyenson
Kevin Rahilly ’93
Craig Rand, Sr. ’86
Amy Reese
Denise Reid
Christopher ’05 &  
Tracey Richards
Karen Richards
Donald Rilla ’64
Wendy H. Robbins
T. Cristena Roberts
Paul O. Robertson
Kenneth Ross
Joseph and Colleen R. Rossi
Gail Royal Hardister
Claire Rundall
Jenny Russell
Sarah Ryndak
Bill Schmarzo
R. Joseph Schorge
Heather Seely
Nancy Sherman
Cindy Shogry-Raimer ’91
Marjorie Shreve
Marilyn Shulklapper
Carl and Claudia Shuster
Dr. Carole Siegel
Manfred  Slaughter
Sally Soluri
Marijane Somma
Michael and Frances Sorrentino

Tess Sorrentino
Michael Spelman
Mr. William Squier and Ms. 
Beth Levine
Carol and Bob Stegeman
Ana and Tim Suffish
Daniel & Marianne Sullivan
Jonathan Swartz
Steven F. Sweeney
Jonah Sykes and  
Colin Sykes ’09, ’21
John P. Szymanski ’90
Sheila K. Thunfors
Donna Toomey
William and Nancy Travis
James H. Tremblay
Natalie Tublitz
Dale Van de Vrede
Mark H. Van Horn,  
Ph.D. ’83 ’86
Chester and Madeline Vogel
Jennifer Vrabel
Tammy Walger
Stacy Wallach & Jennifer Kay
Mr. Thomas A. Warner, Sr.
Elaine Whalen
Kenneth Whitestone ’79
Jim Whitney ’65
Randall and Mara Winn
Dorothy Winsor
Nancy Woitkowski
Frances and Joel Wolk
Mary Wrba
Louise Yohalem
Robert and Karen Youdelman
Beverly Zook
Marlene Zuckerman

FRIEND 
UP TO $99
Anonymous (13)
Amy Alderton
Jane Allard
Robert Allard
John and Jane Allen
Carol Allman-Morton
Tammy Anderson
Jocelyn Arienti
Lynn Barbieri ’87 ’85
Judith Bard
Suzanne Bateman
Kathryn Baugh
Melissa  Benoit

* Fondly remembered Endowed scholarship donors
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Nan Bookless
Mary Bradbury
Lori Broderick-Bean
Cynthia E. Brouker
Jean Brown
Amy Brueckmann
Nancy Burch ’69
John Burke
Sara Burke 91
John  Burnham
Marsha Burniske ’73
Sheaden Callahan
Mario and Laurel Caluori
Marilyn Calvanese
Howard Carter
Agnes Cartier
Allison Casey
Wayne & Cheryl Cavanaugh
Jim Cervone
Jennifer L. Charbonneau
Stephen F. Chludzinski ’84
Michael Cohen
John Collins
Gina Conley
Sarah  Cook
Virginia A. Coppola
Mark Cote
Andrew and Anne Crider
Family of Colleen M. Cutler
Jason Cuyler
Ute DeFarlo
Emiliano Delgado
Robin Dewkett
George Diehl
Kellie Dillon
Robert Doyle ’74
Lori DuBois
Lynette Dukehart
Andrew Dzierga, ’74
Natalia Eddy ’00
Ursula Ehret-Dichter
Debora Ellsworth
Giovanna Esko
Cathy Face
Representative Tricia Farley-
Bouvier
Charles J. Ferris
Marie T. Field
Deborah Foss
Joanna Fribush

Rick and Debbie Fuore
Dr. Magda Gabor-Hotchkiss
John & Ann Galt
Russ ’78 and Rhea Garner
Naomi Gelfand
Christina E. Gingras
Jen Glockner
Mr. Patrick Gormalley ’67 and 
Mrs. Marie Gormalley
Margaret Goss
Russell  Grandbois
Sandy McNay ’73 and  
Lucy Green
Lauren Gregory
Cynthia Grunin ’79
Linda  Guyette
Cameron Hadley
Hope Hagler
Ms. Karen Harbour
Brian Harrison ’78
Carol Heideman
Ann Heiss ’73
Darci Hess
Jennifer Hoffman
Lynn D. Howard
Pamela  Hudson
William Jennings
Rita A. Kasky
Ken and Carol Kelly
Chasidy Kery
Judy Keshner
Charles Ketchen
Carol M. Kirby
Raymond F. Kirby
Michael Kirchner
Wayne Klug
Amanda  Koch
Barbara Kotelnicki
Sally A. Kusek, ’72
Elizabeth A. Lamanno
Michael J. Lankin ’67 and 
Regina Barscz Lankin ’67
Amanda Lardizabal
Jennifer ’96 and R. Sean Larkin
Janice M. LeBeau
Lois A. Lenehan
Caryl D. Lennon
John Lippmann
Candace Lopez
Barb Mandler & Milt Rubin

Becky Manship
Richard V. Marchetto
Howie Marshall
Christine A. Martin
Tamara and Jason McCandless
Lee McClelland, R.N. ’90
Wayne McCormack
Diane McLain, R.N. ’03
Christopher McLaren ’13
Dan McManmon
Joseph Menker
Christina Meucci
Erin Milne
Cheryl Mirer
Wally Morrison, Jr. ’67
James Mucia
Dylan Newell
Sandra Newman
Clark Nicholls
Helen Nolan
Sandra Nunley West
Travis Padgett
Brandon & Sandra Pantorno
James and Joanne Pasquini
Michelle Peets ’14
Brenda Petell
Joseph Polidoro ’74
David W. Pottle
Abby  Powers
Charles E. Prescott
John  Prince
Liz Principe ’77
Janet H. Pumphrey
David A. Quinlan
Ellis Richardson
Debra E. Richer
Andrea Robare ’99
Ann M. Solari Robinson,  
RN, FNP  ’71
Paul and Dorothy Robinson
Mary Rogers
Valerie Rose
Linda Rosen
Karen Rousseau
Nancy Novak Rushton ’74
Margaret and Bob 
Rzeznikiewicz
Amanda Saarela
Carol Sabot
Myra Sallett

J. Martin Salvadore ’66
Gene Salvi
Bernadette A. Scapin
Karen Friederick  
Schoenrock ’77
Richard B. Scialabba ’66
Erin Seagrave
Harriet and Harold Shair
Peggy A. Shartrand
Martin B. Shindler
Daryl Shreve
Mary Jean Shultz
Anthony J. Simonelli
Jody Skrocki
Ash Smith
Patty Spector
Geoffrey ’71 and Diane 
Sprague
Kenneth Stark
Tricia Storti
Paxton Strout
Frida Stucklen
Mollyann Tabachnikov
Geoffrey Tabor
Samantha Tanner
Tina Tartaglia
Caitlin Tatro
James Therrien ’18
Audrey Thier
Ann Tierney
Laurie Tierney  ’01
Kristen Tool
Mary Lou Trzcinka ’84
Kit ’72 and ’79 and  
Will Turner ’74
Thomas Tyning
Brandon  Vallone
Addie VanDeurzen
Izadora Vianna
Connor Westlake
T. Westlake
Barbara White
Peter White ’01
Jennifer Wilczak
Taylor Woodward
Casey Young
Bill Zimmerman
Peter J. Zuber

* Fondly remembered Endowed scholarship donors
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THANK YOU TO OUR CORPORATE AND COMMUNITY DONORS 
FOUNDERS CIRCLE 
$25,000+ 
Barr Foundation
Feigenbaum Foundation
Hillcrest Hospital Foundation
Mill Town Foundation
The Donald C. McGraw 
Foundation

PRESIDENT’S 
SOCIETY 
$10,000-$24,999
Berkshire Taconic Community 
Foundation
MA DPH State Office of Rural 
Health
National Board for  
Respiratory Care
The Barrington Foundation

BERKSHIRE CIRCLE 
$5,000-$9,999
Berkshire Bank
Crescent Creamery, Inc.
Epworth Mission
Independent Connections
Lee Bank
Massachusetts Space Grant 
Consortium
Pittsfield Anti-Tuberculosis 
Association
RKL LLP
TD Bank 
 

AMBASSADOR’S 
SOCIETY 
$1,000-$4,999
Adams Community Bank
Austen Riggs Center
Berkshire County Board of 
Realtors, Inc.
Berkshire Family YMCA
Berkshire Gas Company
Berkshire Health Systems
Berkshire Regional Planning 
Commission
Cain Hibbard & Myers PC
Cavallero Plastics Company
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP
Cohen, Kinne, Valicenti & 
Cook
Community Access to the Arts 
(CATA)
Dulye Leadership Experience
First Congregational Church
Gardiner Howland Shaw 
Foundation
General Dynamics Mission 
Systems
Google
Greylock Federal Credit Union
Hillcrest Educational Centers
Hoffmann Bird Club
HPC Foodservice
J Smegal Roofing Gutters 
Repairs (J Smegal  
Contracting, LLC)
Lenco Industries

Powerback Rehabilitation
Technical Gas Products, Inc
The Guardian Life Insurance 
Company
Town Players of Pittsfield

ADVOCATE 
$250-$999
Ameriprise Financial
Burrows School of Karate
Carr Hardware &  
Supply Co, Inc
Community Access to the Arts 
(CATA)
Excellence Nurse Staffing LLC
Gladys Allen Brigham 
Community Ctr
Green Berkshires
Heller & Robbins PC
Herbert J. Sims & Co, Inc.
Killeen Arace & Quinn PC
Massachusetts Senior Care 
Association
Pittsfield Cooperative Bank
PMD Advisory Services
The Austen Riggs Center
UNICO of Pittsfield
Verizon Foundation Matching 
Incentive Program
Ward’s Nursery and Garden 
Center
Williams College

 
 

SUSTAINER 
$100-$249
18 Degrees
BART Charter Public School
Berkshire County Deputy 
Sheriffs’ Assoc.
Berkshire Reign
Charles F. Ross, DPM, PC
Child Care of the  
Berkshires, Inc.
Child Care Of The Berkshires
CIP Berkshire
Elizabeth Freeman Center
Elm Street Martial Arts
Jacob’s Pillow Dance Festival
Kripalu Center for Yoga & 
Health
Lemme Run  LLC
MCLA
PayPal Giving Fund
Sinicon Plastics, Inc.
Suburban Internal Medicine
The Blackbaud Giving Fund

FRIEND 
UP TO $99
Bella Flora at Guido’s Fresh 
Marketplace
Nonprofit Center of the 
Berkshires
Raymond James
Susan B. Anthony Birthplace 
Museum
Wells Fargo Advisors Financial 
Network, LLC

* Fondly remembered Endowed scholarship donors

Annie Amato
Dr. Stephen P. Booth ’60
Thomas Carpenter ’68
Estate of Thomas J. Carpenter
Jean Doak
Estate of Ruth and  
Robert White
Estate of Grace Hampel

Estate of Cornelia Hourihan
Lisa Jester
John Lippmann
Peter M Marchetti ’89
Diane McLain, R.N. ’03
Daniel Minneci
Estate of Faith Mong
Estate of Barbara Nichols

Estate of Charlott Powell
Marietta Rapetti Cawse and 
James N. Cawse
Mark Rosso
Estate of Alexander E. Sharpe
Kit ’72 and ’79 and  
Will Turner ’74
Addie VanDeurzen

Beth Wallace ’80
Estate of Robert and  
Ruth E. White
Estate of Richard L. and  
Shirley Whitehead

THANK YOU TO OUR 1960 SOCIETY
The 1960 Heritage Society honors those who include BCC in their future plans. Planned gifts support financial aid, faculty excellence, and 
campus facilities, leaving a lasting impact for generations.
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20+ YEARS
Janet Dohoney 
Bill and Susan Dunlaevy 
Susan and David Lombard 
William D. Mulholland and Patti Boynton 
Paul and Sharon Raverta 
Ellen I. Whittaker ’79 

15+ YEARS
Anonymous 
Dr. Constance Berman 
Dominic M. Caparello ’67 
Claudine M. Chavanne and Harry 
Chavanne 
Eugene A. Dellea 
Kellie Dillon 
Peter and Cheryl Dorfman 
Jeffrey Dupuis ’94 
Natalia Eddy ’00 
Barbara and Andrew Hochberg 
Karen Hubbard 
Ellen L. Kennedy and Mark Gold 
Helen and Sigurd Kimpel 
Wayne Klug 
Christopher Laney 
Carl MacMillan ’75 
Lisa J. Mattila 
Nancy J. McIntire 
Michelle Peets ’14 
Bernie A. Pinsonnault ’70 & Dianne Cutillo 
Kathleen Plungis 
Elizabeth Puntin 
Donald Rilla ’64 
Wendy H. Robbins 
Pamela Roberts ’83 
John P. Szymanski ’90 
Mark H. Van Horn, Ph.D. ’83 ’86 
Kenneth Whitestone ’79 
Christina ’18 and Michael Wynn 

10+ YEARS
The Barrington Foundation 
Berkshire Gas Company 
Berkshire Taconic Community Foundation 
Jeffrey and Karen Chapman, Korie 
Crossman and Katie Milton 
Dr. Traci Dundas 

Richard Felver 
King Francis 
J. Cathern James 
Gordon and Susan Josephson 
Louise Kahane-Hurwitz 
Marilyn and Elie Katzman 
Bill ’67 and Marilyn Kirby 
Jennifer ’96 and R. Sean Larkin 
Lee Bank 
Conrad Liebenow 
Matthew Muller 
Joseph Polidoro ’74 
Harriet and Harold Shair 
Carl and Claudia Shuster 
Sally Soluri 
Addie VanDeurzen 
Mr. Thomas A. Warner, Sr. 
T. Westlake 
Jennifer Wilczak 
Randall and Mara Winn 

5+ YEARS
John and Jane Allen 
Robert Bieniek and Rae Langsdale 
Julia Bowen and Brad Svrluga 
Robert ’69 and Judith Brower 
Toni Buckley 
Sara Burke ’91 
Alex Carnevale 
Agnes Cartier 
Cavallero Plastics Company 
Richard and Susan Cetti 
Bruce and Joan Cohen 
Ellen Croibier and Peter B. Levine 
Lisa Daniels 
Bob Braddick and Hope Davis 
R. Lee Easter 
Ursula Ehret-Dichter 
Lisa Glantz 
Karen and Hank Gold 
Laurie Gordy 
Brian Harrison ’78 
Hillcrest Hospital Foundation, Inc. 
John and Katherine Kidd 
Lorelei Kiely 
Adam Klepetar and Carrie Barth 

Eric and Elisabeth Lamoureaux 
Nancy Lamoureaux ’71 
Barbara and Edward Lane 
Daniel Leonard 
Mr. John J. Lipa ’66 
Frederic MacDonald-Dennis 
Erin McNamara 
Andrew Miller 
Estelle Miller 
Judith and Alex Nardacci 
Shirin and Jerry Nash 
Clark Nicholls 
Mauricio O’Connell ’01 
Donald and Suzanne Pfeifer 
Ms. Ann M. Phillips ’73 
Charles Popper 
Karen Richards 
Joseph and Colleen R. Rossi 
Donald and Alice Roth 
Cindy Shogry-Raimer ’91 
Ms. Monica Sinclair and Mr. Brian Hailes 
Marijane Somma 
James Therrien ’18 
Win and Vanessa Wassenar 
Malvina Wasserman 

CONSECUTIVE GIVING CIRCLE  
A HEARTFELT THANK YOU TO OUR CONSECUTIVE DONORS! 

Your year-after-year support creates lasting impact for BCC students. Together, this dedicated group has contributed 
more than $2.6 million — proof that consistent giving drives meaningful change and keeps our mission strong.
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BCC’S COMMUNITY FEST - AUGUST 16, 2025
CELEBRATING 65 YEARS OF BRINGING COLLEGE TO THE PEOPLE! 

Over 2,000 people attended the Berkshire Community College 65th anniversary celebration 
called Community Fest on August 16 this year to honor BCC’s commitment of bringing 
College to the people. Guests were treated to face painting, Touch a Truck, food trucks, 
beer and wine vendors, soccer and pickleball tournaments, Build a Burke workshops, 
free community college information sessions, tarot card readng, live music, educational 
programming, and so much more! It was a spectacular event that highlighted how much has 
changed at the College and how BCC has earned its middle name by always putting the 
Berkshire community first.

Celia Norcross, Dean of Students, face-painting The “Let’s Play” activity in the Education Lab President Ellen Kennedy during the retiree tour

One Stop Enrollment staff and Burke the BCC Mascot
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AND NOW FOR MY SECOND PIECE OF 
ADVICE: REMEMBER THAT 

Your path is your path, 
and no one else’s.

—2025 COMMENCEMENT SPEAKER  
DR. NOE ORTEGA, MA COMMISSIONER OF HIGHER 

EDUCATION

This year, we’ve added even more 
content online highlighting the 
impact of your giving. Scan the 
QR code or visit our website to 
learn more.


